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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE:  April 2020 

 

How is everyone faring?? I hope all is well with you all.  With the Coronavirus 

situation, changes were made to try to assure all our LADIES, their families and our 

community maintain their health and well-being.  To date, we are still under 

quarantine and the schools are staying closed until April 30.  The Board of Officers 

has decided we will not be having any scheduled meetings for April and will keep the 

membership informed as to when we will return to our normal schedules.   

I want to thank the following members for continuing to provide the needs of the 

community:  Doris Andera, Katie & Karen Martin and their team of ladies.  Also, 

Janet Romer, Jeanette & Ilene Kidd, and Gay Van Vorst, who have made face masks 

that have and will be distributed to those organizations that have requested our help.  

YOU are all HEROES.  If I have missed any other specific members, please let me 

know as I do not want to slight any of our ladies.  

With the Bluegrass Festival being cancelled, I would like to ask everyone to think 

about what the Guild could do to solicit monies to further our services to the 

community; whether it be a Garage Sale/Fabric Sale, or whatever you can think of 

that you feel we will be able to do. 

Please let ME or ONE of our officers know via: e-mail/phone your thoughts. Our e-

mail addresses and phone numbers are located at the top of the newsletter for your 

convenience.  

Hopefully, we’ll be back on schedule soon and everyone is busy quilting to get ready 

for our next endeavor.  Wishing you all a very Happy Easter Sunday. 

         Janice (Jan) K. Brock – President 
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Face Mask Information 
 

Attached you will find two patterns for face masks that are preferred by the hospitals 
and healthcare workers. There is still a great need. We have requests from Devereux 
House, Aging Matters and now St. Francis Hospice. If fabric is needed please reach out 
to Jan Brock.  

 

Doris has been inundated with coordinating quilts & donated materials that her and I 
have agreed that I will be the drop off for the face masks at this time.  My address is 
5972 Windover Way, Titusville, FL 32780.  If you cannot drop off, please let me know 
and I can pick up from your home.  My phone # is 321-362-5500 (Home) or 618-364-
2463 (Cell) or E-Mail:  janice.k.brock@gmail.com 
 

80 face masks have been delivered to Aging Matters, so far. They are adding SCQG 
donation to their website and will be giving us some additional PR    

 

Note from Jan: 

 As it is the consensus of the board, SCQG will not be meeting during the month of April 
2020.  We will look at what's happening at the end of April to determine our next move.  

All of our ladies are "Wonder Women", and I want to thank each and every one of you 
who is helping with making face masks for those organizations that have requested the 
face masks.   

Even though we are not able to meet, our thoughts are with YOU through this 
pandemic.  

I am so very proud of our members for stepping up to the need...……..Jan 
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Donation Update from Doris 
 

Hello everyone…We are doing great regarding the quilts for donation.   

*We have completed Highway Patrol (52).   

*Aging Matters/Meals on Wheels have received one bed size quilt for their yearly fundraiser, 
one bed size quilt for their Wine event fundraiser, 102 Christmas stockings are finished which 
will be given to them in September – we will be cutting pillowcase sets 
out to be sewn with the plan to have 100 finished.   

*17 out of 25 size 24x24 for BETA.   

*20 out of 30 size approximately 40x52 for the school children.   

*USO - 9 out of 20.  

*Hospice has a supply in hand and will tell us when more are needed.   

*Women’s Center has a supply in hand and will ask us when more are 
needed.   

We are grateful to all the members that work so hard 
donating their time and fabric every year to reach our 
goals.  It would be very much appreciated if anyone 
would like to work on making donation quilts or items 
during our “stuck at home” time.  Let me know if you 
need fabric. Thank you to Diana Thompson for the fabric 
donation. Karen and Janet are working on making face masks for the 
medical community, these washable, reusable cloth masks can be used over the paper 
disposable ones.  Hope this finds you and your families safe and healthy.    
 
 

                Fat Quarter of the Month 
January – any solid color July – No Meeting 

February – any print  August - neutral 

March – stripes    September - brights 

April – polka dots  October – floral 

May – animal or animal print November - patriotic 

June – Batik   December – No Meeting 
 

 

Helping Hands 

Laura Grimsley Long Arm Quilting 321-501-0679 

Candi Madison Long Arm Quilting 321-265-1999 

Karen Lee Long Arm Quilting 321-720-1584 

Janet Romer Labeling 321-269-4009 

Linda Smith Long Arm Quilting 321-267-4785 

 



 

 
 

Mona Lee Margetts 5th 
 
Pat Dillion 7th  
 
Sharon Krause 15th 
 
Diane Mannion 29th 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter Editor Katie Martin 513-293-1639 kiki989515@aol.com 

Space Coast Quilt Guild Address P.O. Box 2996 Titusville, FL 32781-2996 
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